Marshall County Fiscal Court
February 11, 2019
Joint Special Called Meeting with Marshall County Calvert City Riverport Authority

The Marshall County Fiscal Court met in a joint special session with the Marshall
County Calvert City Riverport Authority on Monday, February 11, 2019 in the Fiscal
Courtroom, Marshall County Courthouse, Benton, Kentucky. Elected Commissioners:
Kevin Spraggs, Monti Collins, County Attorney Jason Darnall were present. Kevin Neal,
County Judge/Executive presided.

l. Josh Tubbs, Kentucky Lake Economic Development Director and former Riverport
Board member, gave an overview of the Riverport Authority. There was discussion regarding
the water/sewer treatment plant that is an asset to the Riverport Authority that board members
just discovered. There was also discussion that the bank account signature cards need new
signors due to the resignation of Josh Tubbs and the replacement of fiscal court representative
Bob Gold, Mr. Tubbs and Mr. Gold are the only ones on the bank account signature cards. The
Riverport Board recommended the board dissolve and the monies they have be split between
the City of Calvert City and Marshall County.

I. A motion was made by Com. Spraggs and seconded by Com. Collins to adjourn. All
voted aye. Motion carried.
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